
Mr. Dave White 

• Division 
Spokane 2, Washington 

May 27, 1954 

Oregon State Department of Geology 
and Mineral Industries 

Grants Pass, Oregon 

Dear Mr. White: 

Here is the report on the Deep Gorge Chrome Mine 
that you asked John McWilliams about when he was in Grants 
Pass some time ago. 

The examination and sketch map were made in 
January of 1952. The photograph was taken some months later 
from a point across the Illinois River. 

Please return them after they have served your 
purpose. The report has not been published and must be 
considered confidential. 

Enclosures 

Sincerely, 

V/ing G. Agnew, Chief 
Mining Division, Region II 


